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The body agreed by consensus to the following Vision Statement: Foothill College is the 
institution of choice in Silicon Valley for catalyzing personal, economic and social 
change.  
  
Technology Plan  
  

Zach Cembillian  
  

The Tech Plan – 2nd Read  
  

  

Lene Whitley Putz: We are working on the composition of the Technology Committee. I 
think we're missing one faculty. There was interest in bringing another classified 
professional to the work. And we were really looking toward how this committee might 
contribute to making decisions about technology that is included in area's Program 
Review and their budget request but also thinking through how we might consolidate 
some technologies where we might have some areas using one set of technology and 
another area using another similar technology project product. So that's at the forefront 
of ideas for next year.   
The committee deliberated on the approval of the technology plan, noting that it never 
went through a real approval process. It's being brought here, even though it is about to 
expire in a year, and we'll begin work on another, so we might want to approve it since is 
not a lengthy commitment  
The plan was approved by consensus.   
It was noted that the committee will be working on the new technology plan next year. I 
It's happening in conjunction with the educational master plan. So, there's a real 
opportunity there to sync goals in a very clear way.  
New Business        
Guidelines for 
Institutional Position 
Statements  

Kristina Whalen
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Kristina asked a number of people about the discussions proceeding those statements. 
She wasn’t able to locate a consistent rubric, making it clear that she was not criticizing 
those decisions  
Kristina: Now, students are asking questions about why statements are issued for this 
group of people, but not this group of people, and that is making them feel erased, 
unheard, invisible, and forgotten. Sense-making is important. I don't want students to 
feel any of those things. A guide can communicate it more easily and more broadly.    
Students note that you've issued statements in the past and it's hard to step in and say 
it was not me but yes, Foothill College has issued statements in the past. I’m not really 
sure what deliberative process went into creating them, quite honestly. For example, 
there is a solidarity statement with Ukraine, another current geopolitical conflict. I've 
been wanting to be guided by a sense of immediacy. In other words, when something 
abects our own student body, our own community, that's where we have the most 
agency, and our position statement has the most power. We don’t have that power with 
geopolitical conflicts. I asked the former president, who was interim, about that Ukraine 
statement and she reported that she didn't write it and doesn’t know how it got posted. 
So, those are things motivating the guide. Moreover, there's a growing expectation, and 
a growing need, depending on the election. One Presidential candidate has educational 
institutions in the crosshairs. And so, thinking in advance about how we might stand in 
advocacy is important to me.   
  
It was asked: Who issues position statements on behalf of the college?    
  
Kristina Whalen: Such statements are the purview and responsibility of the President 
with advisory input from the Mission Informed Planning Council. The council is of 
particular value, because it has all of the constituency groups at the table. It has Union 
representation , but it also has abinity group representation at the at the table. All of 
that perspective would make the best ideas blossom.  
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It's gonna it's a more complicated maneuver over at Deanza because they're purchasing 
land adjacent to the property. It's going to take them longer. So I've been asked to get 
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The pool project was discussed as a solar thermal option was presented to the board. 


